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Heller Statement on Supreme Court’s Same-Sex Marriage Decision
(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement after the Supreme Court of the United States passed down its ruling on same-sex marriage:
“I personally believe marriage is between a man and a woman. However, I represent Nevadans of many beliefs, and it’s important to be respectful of differing viewpoints on this matter. That is why I respect the decision handed down today by the United States Supreme Court,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
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